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Lending list 
 
The current authorised lending list has been updated to take account of changes in ratings and 
banks and is shown below for approval.   
 

Type of Lender Details 

1.  Current Banker The Co-operative Bank (day-to-day banking only) 

2.  Local Authorities All  £3,000,000 limit 

3.  UK Debt Management Office Deposit Facility (UK government AAA rated) no limit.  

4.  Public Sector Deposit Fund AAAm rated £3,000,000 limit 

5.  Top UK-registered Banks and Building Societies, subject to satisfactory ratings. 

 

 
Officers will continue to seek the best rate, balanced against risk, at the time of investment.  
Use of call and notice accounts with Santander, Bank of Scotland, Clydesdale, Royal Bank of 
Scotland, Barclays and Close Brothers continue.  These accounts provide access to flexible 
deposits, with a range of access options and interest rates. 
 
In June 2012, following nervousness about the state of Spanish banks, officers took the 
decision to restrict lending to Santander UK plc to the instant access call account.  The 
European Banking Authority recently conducted a stress test to assess the resilience of EU 
banks.  This showed Santander to have a stronger capital ratio than the other Tier 1 banks 
listed above.  As a result, longer time limits on fixed investments have now been reinstated. 
 
Following the recent tender, Lloyds Bank will soon be replacing The Co-operative Bank as 
general banking services provider.  There will be a gradual transition between January and 
March.  Once this is complete, Co-operative Bank will be removed from the lending list until 
such time that its ratings reach an acceptable investment level. 
 
 

Institution Tier 
   90 day 
     limit 

  180 day 
    limit 

  364 day 
    limit 

 Overall 
   limit 

                £               £               £               £ 

Barclays Bank plc   1 3,000,000 2,000,000 1,000,000 3,000,000 

Santander UK plc   1 3,000,000 2,000,000 1,000,000 3,000,000 

Nationwide Building Society   1 3,000,000 2,000,000 1,000,000 3,000,000 

Lloyds Bank plc and 
Bank of Scotland plc 

  1 3,000,000 2,000,000 1,000,000 3,000,000 

      

Close Brothers Ltd   2 2,000,000 1,000,000  2,000,000 

Clydesdale Bank plc   2 2,000,000 1,000,000  2,000,000 

Coventry Building Society   2 2,000,000 1,000,000  2,000,000 

Leeds Building Society   2 2,000,000 1,000,000  2,000,000 

Royal Bank of Scotland plc  and 
National Westminster Bank plc 

  2 2,000,000 1,000,000  2,000,000 

      

Nottingham Building Society   3 1,000,000   1,000,000 

Yorkshire Building Society   3 1,000,000   1,000,000 
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Borrowing 
Section 33 of the Local Government Finance Act 1992 requires each council to set a balanced 
budget.  The treasury management function will comply with this requirement.  This means that 
increases in capital expenditure must be limited to a level at which increases in interest 
charges from increased borrowing and increases in running costs are affordable for the 
foreseeable future.  
 
Teignbridge District Council adheres to the DCLG 2010 investment guidance which states that 
money may not be borrowed in advance of need in order to invest at a profit. Any decision to 
borrow in advance for capital projects or debt maturities would only occur if there was a clear 
business case to do so. Borrowing may occur to cover temporary shortfalls in cash balances.   
Acceptable sources of loans as stated in the TM schedules are the PWLB, local authorities, 
public bodies and UK banks and building societies. 
 


